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September 2015
Dear Parent/Carer
Junior Life Skills for Year 6 Pupils 
On Wednesday 16th September 2015, the children in Year 6 are going to walk to Tavistock Town Hall. The children will be leaving school at 9am sharp and returning to school by 12.30pm.  Please can all children be in school by 8.50am for registration. 
Your child should wear full school uniform and bring a coat incase of wet weather. There will not be a charge for the trip on this occasion.
James Bird from the Tavistock Times will be taking photographs for the local newspaper, pupils whose parents have requested for their child not to be photographed or have not previously returned a permission form will not be included.
Yours sincerely,

Mrs L Selbie

Headteacher
YEAR 6 – JUNIOR LIFE SKILLS –Wednesday 16th September  2015
I give permission for my child.............................................................................(name) to go on the above trip.
Signed………………………………………………………………….Date…………………

Would you please complete the following in respect of your child for this trip: 

Does your child need any medication during the day (e.g. inhalers) ………………………………………………………………………………………………….

Contact details for the day if different from normal

Name………………………………………..... (…….………………………..........

